
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

H
ig

h
 W

y
ch

 C
E

 P
ri

m
ar

y
 S

ch
o

o
l 

S
u
cc

es
s 

a
n
d
 E

xc
el

le
n

ce
 w

it
h
in

 a
 C

a
ri

n
g
 C

h
ri

st
ia

n
 E

n
vi

ro
n
m

en
t 

(F
o

u
n

d
ed

 i
n

 1
8

6
1

) 

Issue 9 
 

 1st March 

 2024 

Parent Consultations 

Value of the month  

March’s Value is Sincere (Truthful) and the stories used to support 

this are The Burning Bush (Exodus 3-4) and Big Spender (Luke 15).  

SUCCESSFUL- Please see the website for a list of the values used. 

 

Dates for the term 
 

5th March Year 2 trip- Water Mill, Mill Green 

6th & 8th March Mother’s Day pop up shop - PTA 

7th March World Book Day 

15th March Red Nose Day 

19th March Year 5/6 KNEX day 

24th March PTA Easter Egg event 

25th & 27th March Parent Consultations 

27th March Easter service 10am 

Thursday 28th March Finish 2pm 

29th March-12th April Easter Holiday 

10th-12th April Easter school, 9-12 Yr 6, 12-3 Yr 5 

15th April INSET day 
 

 

Parent Consultations 

Parent Consultations will take place in the school hall on Monday 25th 

and Wednesday 27th March.  Meetings can be booked through Arbor 

under Guardian Consultations; it will be open to book from 12noon on 

Tuesday 5th March and will close at 12noon on Wednesday 20th March. 

Consultations will take place in the school hall. Please be prompt for 

your booked appointment. Access will be from the main school car park. 

 

Miss Keep 

Congratulations to Miss Keep who got married in the half term break 

and will now be known as Mrs Johnson. 

 

Meal price increase 

I am writing to let you know that Herts Catering have unfortunately 

increased their meal price from 1st April 24.  From the summer term 

KS2 meals will cost £3.35.  Nursery meals will stay at £2.70 and all 

children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a free meal 

under the Government Universal Free School meal scheme. 

 

Yr1/2 Gym Competition 

Well done to our team who came 5th out of 12 schools in Wednesday’s 

competition. 

 
 

Yours sincerely    

Mrs M. J. West     

Headteacher 
 

 


